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Roby Park Primary School

Easton Road

Huyton

Knowsley

L36 4NY

Tel: 0151 477 8340

Website: www.robyparkprimary.co.uk 

E-mail: robypark@knowsley.gov.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs K Allen
Date: Friday 6th November
Dear parents/carers,

NO EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS – AUTUMN TERM 2
Unfortunately, due to the latest Government guidance released on Wednesday 4th November, schools are only permitted to have childcare clubs which enable parents to continue working or studying. This means breakfast clubs and wrap around care are permitted but not enrichment extra-curricular clubs.
Tutoring and catch up boosters are allowed still it appears, so Y6 Booster will continue on Mondays unless we are told otherwise.

We are really sorry for this inconvenience. We hope we can offer a fantastic range of extra-curricular clubs again, once the national lockdown is over.

Warmest regards,
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Kat Allen

Headteacher 
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